From: Stacey Gonzalez

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 7:31:47 AM

Stacey Gonzalez
26 10th Mountain rd
Hill, NH 03243

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
NH forest are protected for a reason! Clean energy it is not! Will not provide jobs for NH! It will cost NH

taxpayers!

Sincerely,
Stacey Gonzalez
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